
EMS SYSTEM ADVISORY #2023-02/07 

TO: Riverside County EMS System 

FROM: Dan Bates, Program Chief II 

SUBJECT: Update Regarding REMSA Policy #3308 – ALS to BLS Downgrade 

DATE: February 7, 2023 

All, 

   After months of stakeholder input and multiple revisions, REMSA Policy #3308 (ALS to BLS Downgrade) was 
formally recommended for adoption by the PMAC as an OPERATIONAL policy. The policy, as it is written, is no 
longer in a provisional state. Please take a moment to review, and become familiar with, the updated 
document.  

   If you have general questions, please contact the EMS Agency at (951) 358-5029. For urgent matters, contact 
the REMSA Duty Officer at (951) 712-3342.  


